European eel education session – School/Teacher survey 
We hope you found the eel education page a useful teaching resource, your feedback will be helpful for us to create future learning resources and education programs. Please return this form by email to: jamie@gallowayfisheriestrust.org
(delete as appropriate) 
What School are you associated with? 

Have you used this page as a learning resource with your students? 
Yes/No
What school years did you use the session with?

Where have you used this page? 
Home learning/ in school 
Did your students enjoy the session?
Yes/No/Other: 
Did you find this page beneficial as a learning resource? 
Yes/No/Other:
Do you have any feedback or comments on the session or what you would like to see from us in the future? 



